
      
                                        

 

 
                 
                                                                   
 

 

 

 

As a temporary measure against the spread of COVID-19, Speech and 
Language Therapists will not be visiting children in schools until further notice. 

 
If your child is currently being assessed or receiving support in school then 
your therapist may telephone you to discuss your child’s progress and offer 

advice. If you are worried about your child’s communication and need advice 
or support, then email us to request a call from a member of our team: 

WHCNHS.SLTBromsgrove@nhs.net – Wychavon; Redditch; Bromsgrove 

WHCNHS.SLTWyreforest@nhs.net – Worcester; Wyre Forest; Malvern 

 

You can get further advice, information and resources from: 

                                   www.hacw.nhs.uk/childrensSLT 
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